
j (HmMsW®!

J> )■•■■■..-■■.■.■■.■■............... ; ..rgi ahottir itiits and
best pttblk fxdky based « the erda&uii S-cath Candida iCues
C fminuhid. ube-rpf and fax enicrpme and
krtwd fM«wn®.

SCFC
023 Pendtettm Stwet
Cekiffibm, Sasth Gwdiia 2-9201
F MH79 5022
F303 779 4953
scpotewomalxom

July 20, 2012

Gov. Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton St.,
Columbia, SC 29201

Gov. Haley:

The following request is made under the S.C. Freedom of Information Act.

Please provide me with copies of all records from your office related to this month’s trip to 
England for the Farnborough International Air Show. Specifically, my request includes, 
but is not limited to, the following:

Records listing the names of everyone who went on the trip;
Records listing the length of days spent in England by each traveler;
Records listing all itineraries for each traveler; and
Records detailing the cost of the trip for each traveler, including all actual receipts for 

flights, lodging, meals, ground transportation, entertainment and any other related 
costs.

I would like to request a waiver of any fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested 
information is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public 
understanding of the operations and activities of state government, and is not in our 
commercial interest.

However, if there is any anticipated cost, please provide an estimate prior to providing the 
requested records; and please provide the methodology used to determine the anticipated 
fees.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding 
this request, please contact me at (803) 254-4411, or rick@thenerve.org.

Investigative Reporter, The Nerve (www.thenerve.org)
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